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Dear Parents, 
 
On Tuesday 18th July we would like to take the children in Year 4, 5 and 6 on a trip to the Roman Museum in 
Caerleon. We will be visiting the Roman baths as well as taking part in a Roman boot camp, hopefully to learn how to 
be Roman soldiers! 

 
Children will need to wear school uniform with sensible shoes please. They will also need a packed lunch with no 
sweets or fizzy drinks. They can bring up to £5 spending money and we will endeavour to take them to the museum 
shop if time allows. 

 
We will be leaving as close to 9am as possible and will return for approximately 3.30 pm  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs A. Cotterell and Miss M. Waugh 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 
 

Caerleon Museum Tuesday 18th July 2017 
 
My child ………………………………………………………………..  will be attending the above trip,  I agree to pay the 
voluntary contribution of  £7.50  
 
Payment to be made via Parent Pay 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………..  Date …………………………………. 
 
 

 

 


